July 10th, 2020
ESG FUNDING AVAILABLE FOR INGHAM COUNTY
MSHDA Notice of Funding Availability FY 20-21
The Capital Region Housing Collaborative Continuum of Care (CRHC-CoC) announces the local Ingham County funding application process for the MSHDA Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG).  The local ESG application will be posted on the CRHC website on 7/14/20. The ESG program provides funding for public and non-profit agencies responding to the needs of homeless populations through Street Outreach, Emergency Shelter, Homelessness Prevention Assistance, and Rapid Re-Housing Assistance, who qualify under HUD ESG regulations. Membership or participation in the CRHC-CoC is required for all applicants. Applicants should review the MSHDA ESG Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) in its entirety, HUD ESG regulations at 24 CFR 576, and MSHDA ESG policy information at the link below. For this NOFA, an estimated $21,137 is available for Street Outreach and $143,429 for Emergency Shelter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Interested applicants must submit an Intent to Apply via email by Noon, Tuesday, July 17th to Meaghan Redd, CRHC Coordinator at glhrncoordinator@gmail.com. Additional requirements, including submission of legal, financial and governance documents is mandatory for all applicants.

Please check the CRHC website for updates at:  https://capitalregionhousing.org Background information on this funding opportunity can be found at the MSHDA Website at: (see FY2020-2021 ESG section)
https://www.michigan.gov/mshda/0,4641,7-141-5515-241719--,00.html

